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C E L E B R AT I N G

South Mississippi Regional Center (SMRC) 
has utilized Video Introductions to help 
new providers support a person through 

transitions from facility care to a 
community-based care setting. SMRC 

believes a positive transition is more likely 
to occur when the receiving provider feels 

they know the person whom will be in 
their care. Providers need to feel confident 
in what they are doing to help alleviate the 

fears of the person transitioning to the 
new living environment. The video format, 

complete with specially selected music, 
conveys important information about a 

person in a meaningful way.


